MINUTES OF REDWICK VILLAGE HALL COMMITTEE MEETING HELD
AT REDWICK VILLAGE HALL 16 MARCH 2020

Present: Dave Bourne (DB) Chair, Mair Duthie (MD), Kath James (KJ), Ann Price
(AP) and Sharon Waters (SW).

Apologies: Margaret Kinlay and Bonner Jones.

The Minutes of the previous meeting were read, confirmed as correct and signed.
Matters Arising: R&D have completed the work on the boule piste and fencing. The
Committee were very pleased with the result.

Three tables and benches for outside the hall have been received through a RCC
grant. No news on the defibrillator box. DB will contact RCC.

A Sensor will be fitted in the hall lobby which will enable the two outside street
lights to come on when the hall is being used. BJ

It was decided to contact a company in Swindon to service the heating system asap
: DB

Many of the white tables cant be used as the fittings to bases broken,

New bolts to replace self tappers to be fitted. DB to arrange.

The Committee will inspect the position of boundary fence with New House in order
to determine how much same would need to be moved. Itis on hold at the moment as
awaiting an appeal by Mr Rogers against reinstatement of reen.

Balance at Bank:£16,394.33p Bills recently paid: R&D £1,696, Electric £708.61 and
Accountant £75.

Any Other Business: The village hall website has been cancelled as word of mouth,
Face Book and google info have been source of bookings to date, communication
with people looking to book hall has been with Email and the C.C. site is used to
circulate information.

Any cancellations to bookings because of the Coronavirus would be fully
re-imbursed.

Sharon Waters suggested a smart meter might help reduce our electric bill.
This was agreed and Electric company to be contacted. AP

Date of the next meeting: to be decided.



